OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

0CT 1 2015

To the Members of the California State Assembly:
I am returning Assembly Bill 410 without my signature.

This bill requires the Department of Finance to post on its website all approved Budget
Change Proposals and requires all state agencies to post on their website any report it
submits to a committee of the legislature.

I share the author’s belief in governmental transparency, but existing law already requires
departments to post legislatively mandated reports online. Moreover, in January, the
Department of Finance will have up and running a dedicated website for all approved
Budget Change Proposals.

Sincerely,
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GOVERNOR EDMUND G. BROWN JR. ¢« SACRAMENTO, CALIFORNIA 95814 « (916) 445-2841
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